
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 
 

 

October 1, 2024 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
USA 

 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, Adtran would like to confirm that the product with FCC ID: HDC-17600074 (Grant date: 
06/18/2024) has further modification made on adding new configurations with VoIP function. 
 
This modification is 
 

1. Adding two models for configurations with VoIP function 
2. Version of I/O board is changed from V02 to V03. 

 
Neither circuit design nor main function has been changed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Paul Stover 
Manager Compliance Engineering 
ADTRAN Inc. 
Tel: 256-963-8099 
E-mail: paul.stover@adtran.com 


